NEED HEL'P PAYING YOUR
SUMMER ELECTRIC BILLS?

Scan for more
information

L ¥

THE SUMMER CRISIS PROGRAM
MAY BE ABLE TO HELP!

The Summer Crisis Program is available July 1 through September 30 to households at
or below 175% of the federal income guidelines that also meet ONE of the following
requirements:
« A household member is 60 or older; OR
- A member of the household has a medical necessary condition certified by a qualified
medical professional, OR
- The household has an electricity disconnection notice, has been shut off, or new
electric service is being established.

Eligible PIPP Plus customers can get help with a default PIPP Plus payment. The program is

also available to electric consumers of investor-owned utilities, municipal utilities, and rural
electric co-ops.

Contact your local Energy Assistance Provider
(community action agency) for more details

For more utility assistance information visit: www.occ.ohio.gov/utilityassistance
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